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Dear Mr. Collison,  
 
Embleton Neighbourhood Plan: Examiner’s Questions 
 
Thank you for your letter seeking clarification on certain matters in relation to the 

ongoing examination of the Embleton Neighbourhood Plan.  I can confirm that your 

letter received on 4 March 2020 will be posted on the County Council’s website.   

 

I have contacted the Parish Council through their Clerk and advised that we would 

be unable to respond to your first question regarding the proposals to designate 

Local Green Space on the Glebe Field. Any response providing clarification on that 

matter will need to come from the Parish Council. 

 

In regard to the second matter you raise concerning local lists of non-designated 

heritage assets, I can advise that the County Council does not have a local list of 

non-designated heritage assets covering Northumberland County.  Creating a local 

list is something the County Council intend to do as time and resources permit.  We 

would have no objection to your suggested modification to Policy 8. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
David English 
Planning Manager  
Neighbourhood Planning and Infrastructure 
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